
 
 
Dear <Personalised>, 
 
Thank you so much for your very kind recent gift towards helping 
<organisation> to <purpose of gift>. 
 
The fact you are thinking of others, at what is a worrying and difficult time for us 
all, speaks volumes of your kindness and fellow feeling. I believe that the 
generosity of spirit shown in making your gift is the bedrock of what is good 
about this country, and will be what helps us all get through this current crisis 
together. 
 
Please be assured that, thanks to your gift and those of your fellow supporters, 
we are continuing to do all we can to keep people safe and deliver <nature of 
work>.  
 
We’ll continue to update you on how you are making a difference to <details of 
beneficiaries> in our <period of report/newsletter/email> 
 
But in the meantime, with the situation changing rapidly, please do check our 
website at <address> for the very latest updates. 
 
With my very best wishes for you and the people close to you. 
 
<Name> 
<Job title> 
 


